
 
Launched in 2009, the Bonner Advisory Board (BAB) is a cohort of current Bonner student leaders that give 
their voice to the Bonner Network. BAB members oversee Bonner Congress and work with the Bonner 
Foundation throughout the year to provide input on programs and policies. The Bonner Advisory Board looks 
for Bonner students who have attended at least one national meeting (SLI or Bonner Congress), have 
leadership experience on campus, and embrace the vision and mission of the Bonner Program. During their 
full year of service, accepted members oversee the national meetings, participate in monthly conference calls 
with the Bonner Foundation staff, and facilitate other Network initiatives such as the Ideas to Action Project.  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Please send your resume, a signed copy of the Campus Document of Support, and your responses to the 
prompts below to bab@bonner.org by Friday, March 31, 2017. 
Please keep each response under 250 words. 

1. What does being a Bonner mean to you? 

2. Why does the Bonner Advisory Board position appeal to you? 

3. How have you utilized your role as a Bonner student leader and your involvement in the Ideas to 
Action project or other Bonner initiatives to influence change on campus or in your community? 

4. How might you contribute to BAB? What unique qualities, experiences, or ideas could you bring to 
the table?
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Be a Leader Among Leaders!

FEB 9 
BAB Application available 

MAR 31 
BAB Application deadline 

APR 10-21 
BAB Interviews with current BAB 
members and Foundation staff

APR 28 
New BAB members selected and 

all applicants notified

READY TO APPLY?

TIMELINE 
Application Process for 2017-18 BAB Members
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BONNER ADVISORY BOARD 
CAMPUS COMMITMENT 

Since its formation in 2009, The Bonner Advisory Board (BAB) has consisted of current Bonner 
students committed to providing student perspective and feedback on Foundation programs and 
initiatives. 

I support _________________________________ with full understanding that their duties as a BAB 
member are to participate in monthly conference calls, assist in planning and conducting Bonner 
Congress and the Summer Leadership Institute (SLI), and co-manage with the Foundation the 
execution of the Ideas to Action Project throughout the 2017-2018 academic year.  

I understand, furthermore, that during a BAB member’s one year term the travel expenses to and 
from the national Bonner conferences are to be provided by their respective programs.  Although, 
we highly encourage all BAB members to attend Bonner Congress and SLI, The Bonner Foundation 
leaves the final decision to the discretion of Program Coordinators and Directors.   

  

      ______________________________________ 
       Bonner Center Staff Signature 

_______________ 
   Date 

       
    


